Taylors Fancy Dress

Returns Form

We are very sorry that you have to return an item to Taylors Fancy Dress. To ensure that we can process your return quickly please complete the form below and then send it to
Taylors Fancy Dress

PO Box 1089
Cheltenham

GL50 9LJ
Your Name ……………………………………………………………………

Your Email Address …………………………………………………………

The address the item posted to ………………………………………………

Did you by the item from www.taylors-shop.co.uk /  eBay / amazon.co.uk / play.com? 

If eBay what is your eBay user ID …………………………………………..
If Amazon / Taylors-shop.co.uk what is your order :number? 
……………………………………………………………………
How did you pay? CHQ / Postal Order / Credit Card / PayPal / Other

If PayPal – we need the email address you used on PayPal

……………………………………………………………………………….

Description of item ……………………………………………………………

Reason for Return
Why are you returning this item? Please describe any damage to the item. If you are returning a costume as it does not fit, please indicate the size of person you believe the costume will fit.)

…………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………
Please print this form and send it with the goods to

Taylors Fancy Dress
PO Box 1089
Cheltenham

GL50 9LJ

Please note that you and your carrier are responsible for all goods until they reach our warehouse.  Cost and Risk of return will be at your expense and we strongly recommend that you receive proof of posting or use Royal Mail's "Recorded Signed" service. You may like to opt for Royal Mail's "Special Delivery" service if a valuable item.

What happens next?

We aim to process you returns within 21 days of receiving them. A refund will be credited via the same method as you used to pay.
Exchanges
Unfortunately exchanges are not as quick and simple as should be -  Largely to the fact that the order has to pass through the postal system twice. 

Therefore we suggest that you buy the 2nd item as a new transaction and then return the 1st item independently.  This removes any problems with items being delayed in the post or by delays in processing the return when it arrives back with us. Also it ensures that the item is in stock and will not have sold out by the time your item for exchange arrives back with us.

October / December

Halloween and Christmas are our busiest times of year. At this time of year we do not have time to process returns. 

If you return anything to us during these months they will not be processed until the beginning of November / January but we will have finished processing them by the 15th of the month.

